
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

MALAGA COUNTY WATER DISTRICT 
 
 

To Consider Proposals for CDBG Funds 
 
 
The Malaga County Water District will hold a public hearing to consider projects that 

could be financed by the Federal Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) 

Program. 

 
The meeting will be held on Tuesday August 24, 2021, at 6:00 p.m. in the District 

Office, located at 3580 S. Frank Street.   Interested individuals and organizations are 

encouraged to attend to voice project recommendations for their community or 

neighborhood. 

 
The Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) is a Federal grant program 

administered by Fresno County to address housing and community development 

needs of low- and moderate- income persons. Types of eligible projects include (public 

works improvements such as water, sewer, streets and drainage, fire protection 

facilities and equipment, solid waste facilities, libraries and community centers.) 
 
For further information, please contact the Malaga County Water District at (559) 485-

7353 or the Fresno County Community Development office at (559) 600-4292. 
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